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OTTAWA, 11th April, 1906.

Sir-

In reply to your letter of the lat Ultimo,

addressed to the Department of the Interior, and which

has been transferred to this Department,I beg to say

that a portion of the Indian Reserve at Kamsack has

been surrendered by the Indians to be sold for their

benefit, and will be subdivided as early as possible

this Summer, with a view to sale thereof, of which due

netice will be given.

Your obedient servant

F. W Leard

SECRETARY.

L.C.Vanlin,Esq.,

Öak Lake,

Man.
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